King Edwin Primary School

Head Teacher Mr Callaghan-Wetton

Fourth Avenue, Edwinstowe, Notts, NG21 9NS

Tel: (01623) 822111 Fax: (01623) 825707

E Mail: office@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk
Website: www.kingedwin.notts.sch.uk



Monday 1st September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we navigate the school year together, I am writing to you today to discuss an important matter concerning the health and well-being of our entire school community.

At King Edwin Primary, we are committed to creating the safest possible environment for all of our pupils and staff. To support our infection control measures, it is essential that we have accurate and timely information about certain illnesses. This allows us to take appropriate precautions to protect everyone, including those with more complex health needs who may be particularly vulnerable.

Therefore, we kindly ask that you inform the school office immediately if your child is diagnosed with any communicable infection, such as chickenpox, measles, mumps, gastroenteritis, or scarlet fever. Even a seemingly minor illness can pose a significant risk to some of our children. Providing this information quickly allows us to inform other parents and take the necessary steps to prevent further spread.

Please be assured that any information you share with us will be handled with the utmost confidentiality. We will never disclose the identity of any child. Your cooperation in this matter is deeply appreciated as it helps us to protect every member of our school family. If you are unsure about the details of any infection, please simply get in touch. It's better to be safe than sorry.

Thank you for your understanding and ongoing support. It's very much appreciated.

Mr CW

























